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Friday 24th June 2022

RE: Staffing 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

I am pleased to be able to confirm the staffing arrangements for September 2022.

Class Year Groups and class numbers Teacher/s

1 Reception and Year 1           20 pupils Mrs Powles & Mrs Fallows

2 Y2, Y3, Y4                               15 pupils Miss Jennings & Mrs Fallows

3 Y5 and Y6                               22 pupils Mr Challinor

We are pleased to announce that Ms Carter will continue to support Class 1 and lead Forest School
throughout School. Miss Rowland and Mrs Aminu will continue to run Care Club and support learning
in Key Stage 2. We are hopeful that Miss Carroll can continue with us but we are in the process of
looking into finances, but I will keep you posted. Madame Elliot and Mrs Lambert will continue their
roles as subject specialists.

As the academic year comes to a close, we would like to say farewell to Ms Stretton who will be
leaving The Howard at the end of the term. However, she will remain within the Academy and will be
joining the teaching team at St Mary’s. Our loss is certainly their gain. We wish Ms Stretton all the
very best for the future and thank her for her commitment to the children of The Howard since 2018.
She will certainly be missed by the children and staff alike.

In July, Mrs Powles will return from her maternity leave and join us at The Howard, Monday to
Wednesday. Prior to this, Mrs Powles has worked at Richard Crosse for many years. She has been and
will continue to be Early Years leader across the MAT and we are really excited to welcome her
leadership skills and expertise in the Early years to our Class 1.

In September, we will welcome Mrs Fallows to our school to teach in Class 1 and 2. Mrs Fallows is an
experienced teacher from Five Spires Primary in Lichfield and she has an excellent record of teaching
in a job-share situation across all year groups.
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Although there are changes, the academic year ahead looks positive. The teaching staff are all
experienced and all have leadership roles across the MAT. We are extremely lucky to have this wealth
of expertise and knowledge in our fabulous little school.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns then please do not hesitate to contact me.

We look forward to another successful year.

Kind regards

Miss Mills
Headteacher


